MCLAREN-BOXVB2-DOCI

BY JOHN MILAREN

1

1/06/2006

BIBLIOGRAPHY

Vincent Buckley-Critique (of).

"Australian Literature: Notes : Commonwealth Literary Fund [Southerly, Vol.16 No.4 1955]." Southerly 16.4 (1955): 234.

- <u>Celts in Australia : Imagination and Identity : Colloquium Papers, March 1980</u>. Sydney Christopher Brennan Society, 1980.
- Conversations : Interviews with Australian Writers. North Ryde, N.S.W. :: Angus & Robertson, 1991.
- "Forum on the Fund." <u>The Austrovert</u>.9 (1952): 4-5.
- "The Hoax That Misfired." <u>The Bulletin</u> 82.4253 (1961): 8.
- "Memory Ireland.(Book Review)." <u>Booklist</u> 82 (1986): 790.
- "Poetry in Corners." <u>The Bulletin</u> 82.4256 (1961): 5.
- Records [Manuscript]. New Poetry, Sydney.

Transcripts of Oral History Interviews with Australian Authors [Manuscript].

- <u>Vincent Buckley (1925-) Checklist. [Bibliography]</u>. St Lucia, QLD: Fryer Memorial Library of Australian Literature, University of Queensland, 1982.
- Adamson, Robert. "Elegies Anonymous." Scripsi 6.3 (1990): 84.
- Alexander, John. "Australian Image : Vision in Depth." Meanjin Quarterly 21.3 (1962): 328-35.
- Anderson, Don. "The Poet's Complaint, or a Paean to Pollution." <u>The Sydney Morning Herald</u> 7 April 1990: 80.
- Anderson, Fay. "Into the Night." Australian Historical Studies 37.125 (2005): 60-80.
- Bennett, Bruce. "Native and Exile: Poets, Audiences and Aspirations." Span. 30 (1990): 50-58.
- Booth, Elizabeth. "Vincent Buckley." Quadrant 20.8 (1976): 27-32.
- Brady, Veronica. "Return to the Centre : Vincent Buckley's Golden Builders." <u>Westerly</u>.2 (1973): 68-76.
- Brooks, David, A. D. Hope, and Vincent Buckley. "A. D. Hope and Vincent Buckley : A Correspondence (1952-1955)." Southerly 61.1 (2001): 118-52.
- Buckley, Brian. "Vincent Buckley's Melbourne." Quadrant 27.8 (1983): 35-38.
- Buckley, Penelope. "A. D. Hope and Vincent Buckley : A Correspondence (1952-1955)." <u>Southerly</u> 61.1 (2001): 118-20.
- Buckley, Vincent. <u>Cutting Green Hay : Friendships, Movements and Cultural Conflicts in Australia's</u> <u>Great Decades</u>. London, England: Allen Lane, 1983.
- ---. "Identity : Invention or Discovery?" Quadrant 24.8 (1980): 12-19.

- ---. "An Interview with Elizabeth Booth." Quadrant 109 (1976): 27-32.
- ---. "A Letter from Vincent Buckley: Soundings." Meanjin (Melbourne) 43.2 (1984): 312-18.
- ---. "Remembering What You Have To." Quadrant 12.5 (1968): 19-27.
- ---. "Scored for the Voice: Vincent Buckley." <u>Conversations: Interviews With Australian Writers.</u> (1991): 1-27.
- ---. "Self Portrait." Australian Book Review.85 (1986): 10-11.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley." Meanjin 39.4 (1980): 462-63.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley (from Cutting Green Hay : Friendships, Movements and Cultural Conflicts in Australia's Great Decades)." <u>The Penguin Book of Australian Autobiography</u>. Eds. Dorothy Colmer and John Colmer. Ringwood, Victoria: Penguin, 1987. 226-34.
- ---. Vincent Buckley Manuscript Collection.
- ---. <u>Vincent Buckley Reads His Poetry for the Australia Council [Sound Recording]</u>. Australia Council, Melbourne, 1974.
- ---. <u>Vincent Buckley Talking About His Post as a Student and Academic in the English Department</u> <u>at the University of Melbourne [Videorecording]</u>. Department of English, Australian Defence Force Academy, Canberra, 1988.
- Bullen, Andrew M. "Religious Preoccupations in Modern Australian Poetry: A Study of Vincent Buckley, A.D Hope, James Mcauley, Francis Webb, and Judith Wright." Monash University, 1984.
- Campion, Edmund. "Irish Pipes on the Cold Air." The Sydney Review December 1988: 12.

---. <u>A Place in the City</u>. Ringwood, Victoria: Penguin, 1994.

Capp, Fiona. "Glad Tidings." <u>The Age</u> 10 July 1993: 8.

---. "Love, Loss, Anger: A Human Pattern." The Sunday Herald 3 June 1990: 32.

- Carter, David. "The Death of Satan and the Persistence of Romanticism." <u>The Literary Criterion</u> 15.3-4 (1980): 59-82.
- Carter, Paul. "Vincent Buckley (1925-1988)." <u>The Age Monthly Review</u> December-January (1988-1989) 1988: 17.
- Clunies Ross, Bruce A. "The Australian Model? : American Writing and Australian Poetry." <u>Overland</u>.92 (1983): 46-54.

Coad, David. "Last Poems." World Literature Today 67.3 (1993): 666.

---. "World Literature in Review: Australia." World Literature Today 67.3 (1993): 666.

- Colmer, John. "Australian Autobiography: A Hole in the Literary Landscape." <u>Southerly</u> 45.2 (1985): 165-86.
- Craig, Alexander. "Australian Poetry Nobody's Rocking the Boat." <u>The Bulletin</u> 89.4567 (1967): 31-32.
- ---. "Twelve Poets 1950-1970 : Introduction." <u>Twelve Poets, 1950-1970</u>. Ed. Alexander Craig. Milton, Queensland: Jacaranda Press, 1971.

Curtis, Penelope. "Vincent Buckley as Poet." Quadrant 6.4 (1962): 55-65.

Dale, Leigh. <u>The English Men : Professing Literature in Australian Universities</u>. The Asal Literary Series. Canberra, Australian Capital Territory: Association for the Study of Australian Literature, 1997.

Davidson, Jim. "Interview : Vincent Buckley." Meanjin 38.4 (1979): 443-58.

- ---. Sideways from the Page : The Meanjin Interviews. Sydney, New South Wales: Fontana, 1983.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley (Interview)." Meanjin (Melbourne) 38.Dec (1979): 443-58.
- Dobrez, Livio. "Poets in Winter: New Impulses." <u>Parnassus Mad Ward: Michael Dransfield and the</u> <u>New Australian Poetry</u>. Ed. Livio Dobrez. St Lucia, Queensland: University of Queensland Press, 1990. 31-61.
- Dodwell, Diane Mary. "The Poetry of Gwen Harwood and Vincent Buckley." University of Melbourne, 1974.
- Douglas, Dennis. "Notes on Some Recent Australian Poetry." Overland.52 (1972): 42-51.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley's 'Stroke': A Discussion." Australian Literary Studies 4 (1969): 139-47.
- Duggan, Tom. "Oz, through Green Glasses." The Age 28 May 1983: 2.
- English, David. "But Not You, Vincenzo." Notes & Furphies.22 (1989): 20.
- Ertl, Heimo, Konrad Gross, and Wolfgang Klooss. "Andrew Taylor: 'Searching for the Myth in Ordinary Life'." <u>Voices from Distant Lands: Poetry in the Commonwealth</u>. Würzburg: Königshausen & Neumann, 1983. 71-78.
- Ewers, John K. "Poetry Today." <u>Creative Writing in Australia : A Selective Survey</u>. Ed. John K. Ewers. Melbourne, Victoria: Georgian House, 1956. 140-65.
- Fahey, Diane. "The Poetry of Gwen Harwood and Vincent Buckley." 1974.
- Faust, Clive. "The Poet and the Academy." Quadrant 35.9 (1991): 6.
- Flesch, Juliet, and Peter McPhee. "150 Years 150 Stories : Vincent Buckley." <u>UniNews</u> 15 July 2002: 4.
- Gough, Peter. "The New Catholics." The Bulletin 85.4321 (1962): 29-30.

Green, Dorothy. "Historical Myopia." The Age Monthly Review 2.4 (1982): 14.

- Green, John. "Evening Lecture (for Professor Vincent Buckley)." <u>Shy One</u>. Ed. John Green. Belmont, Victoria: Neptune Press, 1986. 52.
- Griffith, Michael Joseph. "New Directions (1947-1952)." <u>God's Fool : The Life and Poetry of Francis Webb</u>. Ed. Michael Joseph Griffith. North Ryde, New South Wales: Collins/Angus and Robertson, 1991. 81-125.
- Harrison, Keith. "A Little Midnight Elegy." Overland.114 (1989): 30.
- Hart, Kevin. "After Poetry (9) : A Quarterly Account of Recent Poetry." <u>Overland</u>.123 (1991): 58-64.
- ---. "Winter Rain (in Memory of Vincent Buckley)." Overland.114 (1989): 30.
- Harvey, Philip. "Catholics, We Were Trainined for It: Vincent Buckley and His Christian Inheritance." <u>God, the Devil and a Millennium of Christian Culture. Warne, Ellen and Zika,</u> <u>Roger (Eds). Melbourne: History Dept., University of Melbourne, 2005: 183-193</u>. 2005.
- ---. "Guest, Foreigner, Son : Vincent Buckley and the Matter of Ireland." <u>Ireland and Australia</u>, <u>1798-1998 : Studies in Culture, Identity and Migration Booksp</u><u>Irish-Australian</u> <u>Conference</u>. Eds. Philip Bull, Frances Devlin-Glass and Helen Doyle. Sydney, New South Wales: Crossing Press, 2000. 208-20.
- Harwood, Gwen. "Autumn." Preludes : A Literary Annual.5 (1989): 26-27.
- ---. "The Present Tense." Island Magazine.40 (1989): 18-19.
- ---. "[Remember a Poem, 'the Sentry']." <u>Author! Author! : Tales of Australian Literary Life</u>. Ed. Chris Wallace-Crabbe. Melbourne, Victoria: Oxford University Press, 1998. 198.
- ---. "[to Vincent Buckley 1961]." <u>A Steady Storm of Correspondence : Selected Letters of Gwen</u> <u>Harwood : 1943-1995</u>. Eds. Gregory Kratzmann and Gwen Harwood. St Lucia, Queensland: University of Queensland Press, 2001. 137.

Hooton, Joy, ed. Australian Lives: An Oxford Anthology Melbourne Oxford University Press, 1998.

- Hugo, Giles. "Writing Real Lives and Almost-True Yarns." <u>The Saturday Mercury</u> 8 December 1990: 24.
- Jackson, Nigel. "To Vincent Buckley." Quadrant 33 [34].6 (1989): 59.
- Jacobs, Lyn, and Paul Sharrad. "The Poetry of Vincent Buckley: 'Growth into Uncertainty'." <u>Poetry</u> of the Pacific Region: Proceedings of the Crnle/Spaclals Conference. Crnle Essays & Monogs. Ser.: 2. Adelaide: Centre for Research in the New Lit. in Eng., 1984. 91-102.

- Jacobs, Marilyn. "Worlds between Words : A Study of the Poetry of Kenneth Slessor, Francis Webb and Vincent Buckley." Flinders University 1986.
- Johnston, G. K. W. "Two Approaches to Literature." Twentieth Century 14 (1960): 267-69.
- Jones, Carolyn. "Poet Lines up for Prize Couplet." The Australian 2 December 1993: 5.
- Jones, Evan. "Australian Poetry since 1920." <u>The Literature of Australia</u>. Ed. Geoffrey Dutton. Ringwood, Victoria: Penguin, 1964. 100-33.
- Josephi, Beate. "Images of Suburbia : Bruce Dawe, Bruce Beaver, Gwen Harwood and Vincent Buckley." <u>Quadrant</u> 22.4 (1978): 64-67.
- Josephi, Beate Ursula. <u>Das Bild Suburbias in Der Modernen Australischen Dichtung:</u> <u>Unterscuhungen Zur Dichtung Von Vincent Buckley, Bruce Beaver, Bruce Dave, Gwen</u> <u>Harwood Und Dorothy Hewett</u>. Frankfort: Haag & Herchen, 1979.
- Jurgensen, Manfred. "Hundert Jahre Australische Lyrik." <u>Akzente</u> 18 (1971): 83-95.
- ---. "To Vincent Buckley." Quadrant 32.11 (1988): 46.
- ---. "To Vincent Buckley." <u>The Skin Trade</u>. Ed. Manfred Jurgensen. Brisbane, Queensland: Phoenix Publications, 1983. 62.
- Kavanagh, Paul, and Peter Kuch. "Scored for the Voice : Vincent Buckley." <u>Conversations :</u> <u>Interviews with Australian Writers</u>. Eds. Paul Kavanagh and Peter Kuch. North Ryde, New South Wales: Collins/Angus and Robertson, 1991. 1-27.
- ---. "Scored for the Voice: An Interview with Vincent Buckley." <u>Southerly: A Review of Australian</u> <u>Literature</u> 3 (1987): 249-66.
- Knight, John. "Passionate Voices." Social Alternatives 10.4 (1991): 58-58.
- Kratzmann, Gregory, ed. <u>A Steady Storm of Correspondence : Selected Letters of Gwen Harwood :</u> <u>1943-1995</u>. St Lucia, Queensland: University of Queensland Press, 2001.
- Krause, Tom. "Thoughts on a Life of Rhyme and Reason." <u>The Weekend Australian Magazine</u> 4-5 June 1983: 14.
- Macainsh, Noel. "The Renaissance-Revival : In Early Modern Australian Poetry." <u>Quadrant</u> 31.7 (1987): 65-73.
- Manning, Peter. "What Do Catholics Believe?: Vincent Buckley." The Bulletin 92.4695 (1970): 41.

Martin, Philip. "Poetry as an Accessory." Prospect [1].2 (1958): 22-23.

Matthews, Brian. "Vincent Buckley's Last Poems." The Adelaide Review.88 (1991): 15.

McAuley, James. "An Art of Poetry." <u>Twentieth Century</u> 9.2 (1954): 32-34.

- ---. "Continuity and Change in the Fifties." <u>A Map of Australian Verse : The Twentieth Century</u>. Ed. James McAuley. Melbourne, Victoria: Oxford University Press, 1975. 262-74.
- ---. <u>The Personal Element in Australian Poetry</u>. Monograph (Foundation for Australian Literary Studies, Townsville). Sydney, New South Wales: Angus and Robertson, 1970.
- McCaughey, Patrick. <u>The Bright Shapes and the True Names : A Memoir</u>. Melbourne, Victoria: Text Publishing, 2003.
- McLaren, John. "Boundaries or Intersections: Developing Senses of Nationalism in Australia." Australian Studies.11 (1997): 100-09.
- ---. "Modernism and Nationalism : Jindyworobaks, Angry Penguins, Meanjin and Other Weird Creatures." <u>Writing in Hope and Fear : Literature as Politics in Postwar Australia</u>. Ed. John McLaren. Oakleigh, Victoria: Cambridge University Press, 1996. 14-32.
- ---. "A Terrible Beauty Is Born : Poetry and Community in the Work of W.B. Yeats, Seamus Heaney, Vincent Buckley and Others." <u>Tirra Lirra</u> 9.4 (1999): 17-22.
- ---. "Time to Dream." <u>Meanjin</u> 63.1 (2004): 114-18.
- Morrison, John. Letter to Judah Waten. 3.
- Murphy, John K. "Poet Dies (for Vincent Buckley)." <u>Mottled Shallows : Selected Verse of John K.</u> <u>Murphy</u>. Ed. John K. Murphy. Thumb Creek, New South Wales: Garravembi Press, 1991. 36.
- Norfolk, L. "Australian Absences." TLS.4605 (1991): 21.
- Norfolk, Lawrence. "The Faber Book of Modern Australian Verse." <u>TLS. Times Literary</u> Supplement (1991): 21.
- O'Sullivan, Vincent. "Singing Mastery : The Poetics of Vincent Buckley." <u>Westerly</u> 34.2 (1989): 50-56.
- Owen, Elizabeth. "Transcripts of Oral History Interviews with Australian Authors, 1969-1974."
- Pierce, Peter. "The Combative Poet." The Bulletin 110.5646 (1988): 133.
- Reece, Bob. "Green among the Gold: Some Irish Ideas About Australia: In Memory of Vincent Buckley." <u>Overland</u>.130 (1993): 39-45.
- Rosenbloom, Henry. "The Building of the Honeycomb : An Interview with Vincent Buckley by Henry Rosenbloom." <u>Melbourne University Magazine</u> 1968: 60-69.
- ---. "An Interview with Vincent Buckley." Meanjin 28 (1969): 317-25.
- Rowe, Noel. "Believing More and Less: The Later Poetry of Vincent Buckley." <u>Meridian</u> 10.1 (1991): 4-18.

- ---. "Giving a Word to the Sand." Westerly: A Quarterly Review 45 (2000): 151-60.
- ---. "How to Gossip with Angels : Australian Poetry after the Gods." Antipodes 19.2 (2005): 177-83.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley: The City and the Sacred." <u>Association for the Study of Australian Literature.</u> <u>Conference (22nd: 1999: Sydney)</u>. Australian Writing and the City: Proceedings. (2000): (94)-<u>100</u>. 2000.

Rowe, Noel Michael. "The Will of the Poem: Religio-Imaginative Variations in the Poetry of James Mcauley, Francis Webb and Vincent Buckley." University of Sydney, 1988.

- Rowlands, Graham. "After Poetry (14) : A Quarterly Account of Recent Poetry." <u>Overland</u> 128 (1992): 54-58.
- Rumsey, Jennifer. "Morrison to Waten: Notes." Southerly 61.3 (2001): 10-14.

Sayers, Stuart. "Dublin Prize to Vincent Buckley." The Age 3 December 1977: 26.

- Simmons, Kathleen. "Irish Cultural Memory in Australian Writing since World War Ii." <u>Irish-Australian Studies : Papers Delivered at the Ninth Irish-Australian Conference, Galway, April 1997 Booksp</u> Irish-Australian Conference. Eds. Tadhg Foley and Fiona Bateman. Sydney, New South Wales: Crossing Press, 2000. 224-32.
- Simpson, R. A. "Phone Call." <u>The Canberra Times</u> 10 December 1989: 19.
- Slessor, Kenneth. "Anthologies of Australian Poetry." <u>Bread and Wine : Selected Prose</u>. Ed. Kenneth Slessor. Sydney, New South Wales: Angus and Robertson, 1970. 165-90.
- Steele, Peter. "Building the Honeycomb: Yeats and Buckley." <u>Tirra Lirra</u> 8.4 (1998): 6-10.
- ---. "Death-Masques and Deathmares: Peter Porter and Vincent Buckley." <u>Quadrant</u> 43.1/2 (1999): 68.
- ---. "The Green Country of Buckley." The Age 19 November 1988: 15.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley : Tracing Personality." Quadrant 35.7-8 (1991): 32-43.
- Steele, Peter, R. K. Dhawan, and David Kerr. "Vincent Buckley: Tracing Personality." <u>Australian</u> <u>Literature Today</u>. New Delhi: Indian Soc. for Commonwealth Studies, 1993. 158-78.

Steele, Peter S. J. "Vincent Buckley as Critic." Meaniin 28 (1969): 309-16.

- Taylor, Andrew. "Irrationality Individuality Drug Poetry Romanticism : Where We Are Today." <u>Meanjin Quarterly</u> 31.4 (1972): 373-84.
- Thomas, Mark. "Peter Steele." <u>Australia in Mind : Thirteen Influential Australian Thinkers</u>. Ed. Mark Thomas. Sydney, New South Wales: Hale and Iremonger, 1989. 132-48.
- Thomson, A. K. "The Poetry of Vincent Buckley: An Essay in Interpretation." <u>Meanjin</u> 28 (1969): 293-308.

- Tranter, John. "Anaesthetics : Some Notes on the New Australian Poetry." <u>New Poetry</u> 27.4 (1980): 12-19.
- Usher, Rod. "Shelf Life [5 December 1987]." The Age 5 December 1987: 17.
- Vallence, Tim. ""A Poetry without Attitudes": Music and Silence in the Poetry of Vincent Buckley." University of Melbourne, 1995.
- Waldren, Murray. "Publisher Makes a Play for Poetic Power." <u>The Weekend Australian</u> 12-13 June 1993: rev 6.
- Wallace Crabbe, Chris. "Vincent Buckley and the Poetry of Presence." <u>Journal of Popular Culture</u> 23.2 (1989): 81-91.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley: The Poetry of Presence." Overland.114 (1989): 31-34.
- Wallace-Crabbe, Chris. "A Builder of Golden Honeycombs." <u>The Weekend Australian</u> 19-20 November 1988: 8.
- ---. "Ending." <u>Falling into Language</u>. Ed. Chris Wallace-Crabbe. Melbourne, Victoria: Oxford University Press, 1990. 24-31.
- ---. "The Habit of Irony? Australian Poets of the Fifties." Meaniin Quarterly 20.2 (1961): 164-74.
- ---. "Memories of Vin Buckley Spelt from Sibyl's Golden Leaves." <u>The Age</u> 10 July 1993: 9.
- ---. "The Spells of the Landscape." <u>Melbourne or the Bush : Essays on Australian Literature and</u> <u>Society</u>. Ed. Chris Wallace-Crabbe. Sydney, New South Wales: Angus and Robertson, 1974. 131-40.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley." <u>Australian Writers</u>, 1950-1975. Ed. Selina Samuels. Detroit, Michigan, United States of America (USA): Gale Research Co., 2004. 29-35.
- Wallace-Crabbe, Chris, D. J. O'Hearn, and Michael J. Crennan. "Vincent Buckley." <u>Irish-Australian</u> <u>Studies : Papers Delivered at the Sixth Irish-Australian Conference, July 1990 Booksp</u> <u>Irish-Australian Conference</u>. Eds. Philip Bull, Noel McLachlan and Chris McConville. Melbourne, Victoria: La Trobe University, 1990. 275-84.
- Windsor, Gerard. "Getting Comfortable as an Irish Australian." <u>Outrider : A Journal of Multicultural</u> <u>Literature in Australia</u> 3.2 (1986): 91-102.
- Wright, John M. "Lyricism in Contemporary Australian Poetry." Westerly.4 (1974): 35-43.
- ---. "Vincent Buckley's Golden Builders." Westerly.3 (1973): 48-53.
- ---. "What Kind of Self? : The Authorial Presence in Some Contemporary Australian Verse." <u>Meanjin Quarterly</u> 33.4 (1974): 364-70.
- Zwicky, Fay. "In Memory, Vincent Buckley : 1925-1988." Meanjin 48.2 (1989): 330-32.

1/06/2006

. . * ^{*}